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17/11/2021  11:18:042021/4305/P SUPPRT Lucy Oakley As a local resident I have no objection to this proposal - many of the cafes and restaurants on England's Lane 

already have a license to sell alcohol and I've never known there to be an issue in the area as a result of this. 

Similarly there is already a pub at the end of the road and people are very respectful of it being a largely 

residential area. I think a pleasant wine bar would be a nice addition to the shops and cafes already there.

14/11/2021  11:48:572021/4305/P COMMNT Sam Joseph I think that this is a wonderful idea. Lovely to have more evening venues on this little high street. The 

importance to support local shops and trades in these areas should be a top priority. A wine bar and wine 

shop fits in with the area perfectly. There have been wine shops here before and I miss them greatly, wine 

from Tesco is not the same! Also all these comments of alcoholics roaming the streets, and rowdy groups of 

people leaving the wine bar at night is ridiculous. I don¿t think the patrons of a wine bar are known for being 

unruly drunks akin to nightclub goers and football fans leaving a pub at night!
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